NTEU


NTEU strongly supports the Commuter Benefits Equity Act of 2011

Congress to support extending the mass transit commuter tax benefit at the level equivalent to the monthly parking benefit, as enacted under the “Tax Relief, Unemployment Insurance Reauthorization, and Job Creation Act of 2010.” This legislation  kept for another year the mass transit benefit of $230 per month which was slated to drop to $120 per month without congressional action. Unfortunately, this critical benefit expired on Dec. 31, 2011.

Many working people, including a great many members of the federal workforce, use public transportation for their daily commute, and the subsidy of up to $230 per month plays an important role in their financial well-being. Without action by Congress, the maximum subsidy would revert to $120 per month at the end of the year, imposing a severe financial burden on federal workers.
For more information go to www.nteu.org  
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